
From: John Martin <JohnMinRI@cox.net> 
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 3:28 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Economic Damage from Northern Pass  
  
John Martin 
17 Stack Hill Rd 
Antrim, NH 03440 
 
October 12, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Good day. I opose Northern Pass as it will detract greatly from the profitability of our important tourist industry in the White 
Mountain forest area. The degradation and outright destruction of scenic views which attract thousings of people from all over the 
world to our state would be both reckless and foolish. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
John Martin 
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